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BOOK CLUB Thursday September 21, 2023 

y

The Book Club is having their first meeting to plan reading material and discuss 

other initiatives. All grades are welcome! Please come to the conference room in 

the back of the library today at 11am. Bring your ideas and enthusiasm for 

reading and discussing books!



SCHOOL DANCE Thursday September 21, 2023 

The first dance of the year is happening next week on Sept 28th from 
6:30-9:30. It's a neon, glow themed party complete with black lights 
and glow sticks! Grade 9 and 10 students can buy their tickets now on 
school cash online. It's $5 for a ticket or $10 for a prepaid food option 
that includes a drink, chips and a chocolate bar. You must pay your 
student activity fee in order to attend. Check out the posters around 
the school or the Banting Instagram for more details. Tickets are on 
sale now!



ORANGE SHIRT DAY Thursday September 21, 2023 

Sept 30th is National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. 
Come by the library to see array of Indigenous books 
and resources and decorate an orange shirt for the 

display. All are welcome!



BADMINTON CLUB Thursday September 21, 2023 

Do you want to get some exercise and make new 
friends? Come and join the badminton team. 

Register to get more info using the QR code posted 
around the school. Please see Mr. Han if you have any 

questions.



JR BOYS SOCCER Thursday September 21, 2023 

Please check your school emails regarding the 
upcoming season.  It is important to reply back to 

Mr. Iafrate.



CONCERT BAND Thursday September 21, 2023 

Attention all musicians! 

Concert Band is up and running!  If you play a wind instrument, this is 

your ensemble!  Come out to rehearsal on Tuesday and Thursday after 

school in room 170, and take part in an excellent ensemble playing fun 

tunes, with plans to tour to our family of schools and beyond into 

spring music festivals!



GLEE Thursday September 21, 2023 

Attention all musicians!

 If you love singing, or want to learn, come to Glee, Mondays and Wednesdays after 

school in room 170.  We rehearse from 2:30 until 4pm! 

If you’re nervous about singing, being part of a large ensemble is the easiest way to 

get started and gain confidence!

Don’t know how to read music?  No problem!  We’ve got that covered too. Come be a 

part of something special, with performances in the community and beyond!  If you 

want to be part of travel opportunities, you have to attend!  New members are always 

welcome!



LINK CREW LEADERS Thursday September 21, 2023 

Attention link crew leaders, the volunteer sign up for the glow 
dance has been posted on the link crew D2L. Please sign up 

for a volunteer spot. First come first serve. 



OPEN MIC Thursday September 21, 2023 

Open mic is returning next week! If you are a performer, and would 
like to sing, dance, play music, or any sort of performance, please 

scan the QR code outside of the arts office or drama rooms or 
speak to Mrs. Robertson, Olsen or Dixon. Open mic will take place 

on Sept 28 at lunch in the caf.



SR. LEADERSHIP CLUB Thursday September 21, 2023 

Are you in Gr. 11 or 12?  Are you interested in being part of 
leadership events around the school?  Come on out to our first 

senior leadership club meeting in room 104 at 10:45 on 
Thursday, September 21.  All Gr. 11 and 12 students are 

welcome.  See you there!


